

Subject: SBA update 6th July 2020

Dear Members,

Due to the current COVID-19 pandemic updates, the SBA has made the difficult decision to push back the starting date of our 2020 Junior Spring domestic season to Monday 20th July.

In addition, we only have one of our four external domestic competition venues available at this stage, so we will continue to negotiate with the three remaining venues in order to launch our Spring 2020 season in full.

Our Senior domestic season starting date has not been finalised; we are waiting on confirmation from the State Government as to when senior competition can commence.

Thank you all for your patience. Our priority is to ensure that when we commence our domestic competitions, we have taken into consideration all of the recent updates provided from the relevant governing bodies

Regards

**Craig Weir
CEO**